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Date:   16 April 2019 

Specifying Techniques 
44 Milkwood Drive 
UMHLANGA 
4139 
 
Attention:  Philip van Greunen 

ENDORSEMENT OF BURSARY SPONSORSHIP 

Your e-mail dated 02 April 2019, follow-up e-mails and the meeting at our offices on 15 April 
2019 refer: 

The South African Institute of Architectural Technologists NPC (SAIAT) endorses the Rugby 
World Cup Raffle promoted by Specifying Techniques and welcomes their efforts in 
supporting architectural students by donating all proceeds from the promotion to the SAIAT 
Bursary Fund.  

By investing in the education of young aspiring architectural students, SAIAT will continue 
to produce qualified professionals that will assist in addressing current and future built 
environment and socio-economic demands. We will therefore encourage all SAIAT 
Members to support this great initiative. 

We are looking forward to be involved in this promotion as well as future events. 

 

Regards 

 

 

FRANS J A DEKKER 
Director: Executive President 


